
West Bend Mutual Insurance Helps Open ‘Window To The Wild’ 
“Founders Day” Commemorated with Donation to Zoological Society’s capital campaign 

 
MILWAUKEE, WI (April 13, 2019) – On the 125th anniversary of the founding of West Bend Mutual Insurance, 
the company is pleased to announce a $100,000 donation to The Zoological Society of Milwaukee’s Adventure Africa 
exhibit in support of the Window to the Wild Capital Campaign. The Zoological Society and Milwaukee County Zoo 
are in the midst of a capital campaign that will reimagine the Zoo over the next 25 years. 

“We are excited to work with West Bend Mutual Insurance to help bring Adventure Africa to life,” said Zoological 
Society President and CEO Jodi Gibson. “Their donation will impact guests on a daily basis as they stop to learn more 
about elephants and their unique adaptations.”

Thanks to West Bend, the Zoological Society is even closer to its $25 million goal. The donation will help create one 
of three educational adaptation stations near the new elephant exhibit and African hoofstock yard. Like the rest of the 
educational elements within Adventure Africa, the three adaptation stations are meant to inform and engage visitors 
while observing the animals. One station will show how an elephant’s trunk can aid in its survival, while another will 
explain the ways in which elephant’s ear does more than help it hear.

“Every day, we celebrate West Bend as a part of the greater Milwaukee community, but on the125th anniversary of our 
founding, today’s gift is especially meaningful to us,” said Kevin Steiner, President and CEO of West Bend. “One of 
the many things we have in common with the Zoological Society is a shared love for our local roots, our community, 
and celebrating family at the center of it all.” 

The first phase of the Window to the Wild Capital Campaign is Adventure Africa, which will be the largest physical 
change to the Milwaukee County Zoo since its opening in 1961. This project will transform 25% of the developed 
footprint of the Zoo and will create new homes for the elephants, African hoofstock, hippos and rhinos. It is scheduled 
to open on May 4. 


